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Why are taxpayers expected to finance the building of a dangerous infrastructure to transport
 natural gas through our properties that we do not want only to allow the companies
 transporting the gas to make billions by exporting this gas. The seems to be politics at its
 worst and it NOT IN THE PUBLIC INTEREST???

Please delay any approvals until the general public can traverse the red tape used to obfuscate
 what is really going on.

Thank you
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